
 

 

 

 

Welcome to our first edition of our seasonal GCP2 newsletter. Thank you for being 

on board in supporting us to tackle neglect in Doncaster. Our seasonal newsletters 

are a chance to celebrate how GCP2 has supported you in your role, learn more 

about GCP2 champions and highlight any upcoming events or sessions! 

Since training begun in August 2022, we have trained 52 colleagues!  

GCP2 Champions: 

As training is rolled out, teams within different organisations in Doncaster will be accessing training and using 

GCP2. In order to provide ongoing support, we need champions from all areas of our multi-agency 

partnership to be the point of contact for any support. This may include supporting your colleagues to score a 

GCP2. 

Benefits to becoming GCP2 champions include: ongoing support, personal email signature, playing a pivotal 

role in combatting neglect in Doncaster, support from other champions across the multi-agency partnership 

and professional development! 

To become a GCP2 champion, you must have completed at least 2 good GCP2 assessments and have 

approval off your line manager. For more information, or to sign up, please email GCP2@doncaster.gov.uk. 

Available Support: 

We have a dedicated team on MS Teams for all trained to use GCP2. This is a place to ask your fellow GCP2 

trained colleagues across our multi-agency partnership for advice, support and inspiration. If you would like 

to be added to our team, please email GCP2@doncaster.gov.uk.  

Feedback: 

We have had the following feedback this season in regards to our trainers and using GCP2: 

“The training was very informative and engaging. The trainers were amazing”  

“I have learnt a lot about approach and rating my recognised indicators of neglect” 

“Very good and clear knowledge and understanding of the tool” 

“The tool was explained in detail and I now feel confident using it” 

“Well delivered, clear concise. Knowledgeable and realistic experienced trainers”  

“Very clearly delivered and opportunities to feedback” 

 

If you would like to submit feedback, praise or any good news stories for our winter edition, please email 

GCP2@doncaster.gov.uk.  
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